
 

 
ATTENTION ALL ROCHESTER RHIO PARTICIPANTS: 

 
A NEW AND IMPROVED RHIO SITE LAUNCHES 8/15  

featuring expanded tools and security 
 
 
Starting August 15, 2013 all Rochester RHIO users will log on to the new 
RHIO portal. You will use the same URL (portal.rrhio.org) and username. 
On August 14, 2013 all RHIO users will receive an email* with a temporary 
password. You will be prompted to create a new password the first time 
you login. 
 
Highlights of the new RHIO site include: 
 

• Log on once for most RHIO services, including users with multiple 
user names 

• New DIRECTory featuring a comprehensive, searchable listing of 
healthcare providers throughout the 13 county region, including fax 
numbers, DIRECT addresses, and identification of VHR users 

• New convenient layout, one window to quickly navigate the portal 
and find data fast 

• Training video for VHR users 
 
The tools you use most will be all in one place with expanded features enabling 
more convenience and improved security.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If we do not have your email address, you will need to call the RHIO for a temporary password. 

 
Questions? Contact us Rochester RHIO at 877.865.RHIO (7446) or email info@grrhio.org 
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